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Wednesday, 5 October 2022 

Dear parents / carers, 

Next week we are having a Monster Phonics dress up day!  Phonics is such an important part of our curriculum, 

it is taught daily and it builds the foundation of children’s reading and writing.  

To spark a love of phonics and reading we would like to have a Monster Phonics dress up day on Friday 14th 

October.  This will be an opportunity for your child to come dressed in either the colour of their favourite 

monster, or to dress up as their favourite monster. The children are already familiar with the monsters from 

previous years and the children can all say who is their favourite. The monsters are pictured below so you can 

see what they look like and what colour they are.  

 

 

 

 

We hope the children enjoy this chance to dress up for the day!   

Yours sincerely, 

The Key Stage One team 
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